



An OAT Academy

Principal: Mr A W Fitzgibbon BSc (Hons) PGCE

Turnhurst Road, Tunstall, Stoke-on-Trent, ST6 6JZ

Email: info@ormistonhorizonacademy.co.uk Twitter: @OHorizonAcademy www.ormistonhorizonacademy.co.uk

4th January 2021

Dear Parent, Carer,

Following on from this evening's announcement, I wanted to assure you that we will continue to do everything in our power to ensure your son/daughter is supported effectively over the coming weeks.

Our remote learning plan will continue as planned from 08.45am tomorrow and students will be able to access all their lessons through Microsoft Teams. Classroom teachers, personal tutors, RSLs and HoY will be on hand to support with any issues that might arise.

The academy will be open for key worker and vulnerable students and these students are to attend in full school uniform, following the normal academy routine. More information will follow regarding this.

The news regarding examinations has come as a shock this evening. We will wait and see what further guidance the government release over the coming days.

It is essential that all students stay motivated and engaged over the coming weeks. As an academy, we will be there to support all students and families in whatever way we can.

I will be in contact over the coming days once further information becomes available.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Fitzgibbon

Principal















